HUNTINGTON FOREST HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING

Tuesday, November 22th 2011 Jack Eyler's House

Start: 8:38 pm

Attendees: Jack Eyler, Arienne Reilly, Jess Schrum, Agnes D'Alessandro, Michael

Tanner, John Schaefer, Debbie Halla, Doreen McKnight.

NEW BUSINESS

This meeting was called to assign positions on the board for the new year. We reviewed the positions available: President, Vice-President, Treasurer, Secretary, ACC chair, Land Use/Penn Daw Task Force, Newsletter, Common Area Grounds, and at-large members. Motion to create a new Communications position to update the website passed unanimously. Mr Eyler is donating the Dreamweaver software to maintain the website and will train the new person to update the website. The hosting fee for the website is paid for approximately 2 years

The Board voted on the following people for the listing positions.

President – Jess Schrum

Vice President – John Schaefer

Treasurer – Kathy Spitzer

Secretary – Doreen McKnight

ACC chair - Arienne Reilly

Land Use/Penn Daw Task Force – John Schaefer

Newsletter – John Schaefer

Common Area Grounds – Michael Tanner

Communications – Debbie Halla

At-large member – Agnes D'Alessandro

Next meeting will be determined at a later time but will likely be on Mondays when the Land Use committee is not scheduled to meet.

Adjourned at 9:05 pm.

Prepared by Doreen McKnight